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I strongly oppose SB 1530. Please withdraw this terrible, ill-conceived taxation
proposal.

"Climate Change" is proven to be a wealth-transfer strategy intended to drag
productive people down with excessive taxation, transferring ever more wealth and
power to the government, where IT DOES NOT BELONG.

Your efforts would be useful if focused on real problems such as the death of the
logging industry in this state -- one of the BEST ways to sequester carbon is to log the
forests and mill the wood into lumber which builds homes, instead of allowing it to
burn and choke us with carbon emissions every summer.

The legislature was forced to table the predecessor to this bill, HB 2020 last year and
the same thing should happen here. It is a thinly-disguised version (and a worse one)
of that flawed bill.

This bill is ALSO a further abuse of the "Emergency Clause," which legislators are
invoking with almost EVERY BILL PASSED. 

SB 1530 will increase the cost of living FAR MORE than even YOU realize. This is
bad legislation and should be rejected.

Please withdraw this terrible bill.
 
---
R.L. Graves
Ashland, Oregon
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